
Mrs. Jami’s News

Reminders:
Wednesday, PTO General Meeting and open Book Fair night. Teachers
will be available in classrooms for questions after the meeting. Please
stop by!

Look at Some of What We Learned This Week
Religion Connection

Jesus loves each of us so 
much that he died on the 

cross to save us.
Reading Connection

Phonemic awareness practice 
with letters “B” and  “C”

Stem Connection
Butterfly craft to introduce

concept of symmetry
Studied life cycle of butterflies

Dear parents,
Last week in PKC, our students were introduced to letter “C”. They
learned all about caterpillars, and we studied the life cycle of a
butterfly. We loved reading the book “The Very Hungry Caterpillar”,
which tells the story of how a butterfly begins as an egg, becomes a
caterpillar, grows a coccoon, and then changes into a butterfly. The
students were able to compare and contrast this process with the
growth that happens in a human. We also learned that Jesus died on
the cross for us. The students had the opportunity to look at a crucifix
and learn about the profound love Jesus has for them. On Friday, The
St. Charlotte Crochet Crew visited our classroom to present each
student with a flower that the crew members had made. They also
received a prayer card with the image of St. Therese, the Little Flower.
Your children did a great job listening to our visitors!


